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SCOUTS CANADA NO ONE LEFT BEHIND PROGRAM

Since 2010, Scouts Canada’s No One Left Behind program 

has helped over  15,900 youth to take part in great,

safe Scouting adventures.

This year, Scouts Canada has increased 

No One Left Behind funding to $509,000 
to ensure that more youth share in the Scouting experience.

LAST YEAR ALONE

Over 3,000 youth
received help with their 

registration fees.

$44,687 
support for weekend and 
summer camp fees – that’s equal 
to 488 sleeping bags.

Over 400 youth
were able to purchase 
handbooks and outdoor gear.

EVERY CHILD SHOULD HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO 
PARTICIPATE IN GREAT, SAFE SCOUTING ADVENTURES.  

YOU CAN HELP MAKE IT HAPPEN BY SUPPORTING NO ONE LEFT BEHIND.
SCOUTS.CA/NOLB

#NOLB

NO ONE LEFT BEHIND FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE IS AVAILABLE 
TO SCOUTING YOUTH IN EVERY PROVINCE AND TERRITORY.


